
 

Ref: PS202/22/GBO/JFX/LJY 

Date: 29 April 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are excited to be working with Angmering School this year to deliver an unforgettable experience for 

students in Year 11, soon to be Year 12.  

This is your teen’s chance to get back out into the world with their mates, get some new skills, make even 

more friends AND make a difference by getting their communities back on their feet.  

This year’s NCS Angmering bespoke summer programme will be a 2-week experience starting on Monday 

11th July – Friday 22nd July (not including weekends), giving your teen the chance to gain independence, get 

out the house and stay away from home.  

Week 1 – Residential location tbc - Monday 11th July to Friday 15th July 

- Phase 1 will give your teen the chance to test and challenge themselves by trying out new adrenaline 
filled activities. They will also stay away from home and have food and transport provided.  

- Phase 2 Your teen will learn the skills needed for work, further education and independent living. 
Completing various workshops to enhance their skills and increase their self-confidence, your teen 
will pick up a lot in this phase. 
 

Week 2 – Non-Residential meeting daily at Angmering School - Monday 18th July to Friday 22nd July 

- Phase 3 will allow your teen to plan their own project for a cause that’s close to their heart and then 
action it to help their local communities and really make a difference.  

- Phase 4 will allow them to let their hair down and celebrate everything they’ve achieved! They’ll also 
receive a signed certificate from the Prime Minister 
 

What are the benefits? 

 It’s only £50 for the entire programme, including transport and food for the first week (bursaries are 
available at £10 for the entire programme)  

 NCS enhances their CVs 

 NCS enhances their college or sixth form applications, which is highly recommended by Angmering 
School if returning in September 2022. 

 NCS is recognised by UCAS and will benefit their personal statements 

 NCS improves confidence and offers skills essential for starting work 

 Your teen can gain brand new skills and become more independent 

 NCS allows your teen to volunteer to help worthy causes 

 Allows them the chance to stay away from home 
 

It’s an exciting opportunity and not one to be missed. They can only take part whilst they are in Year 11 or Year 

12 but this year this is an exclusive offer just for Angmering students. 

We are writing to inform you that we will be coming in to deliver a presentation to your teen on Wednesday 

4th May to tell them all about this brilliant opportunity and provide them with the chance to complete an 

interest form. We will then exchange this interest form with a sign-up form to bring home to you. This will 

need to be filled out together, signed by a parent/guardian and returned to school on Friday 6th May at an NCS 

lunch time stand. Payment will not be needed at this point; all payments will be processed through the 

school and are to be discussed with Gavin Bowles. 

We look forward to seeing your students next week! 

 

All the best,  

The NCS South East Team 

 

 


